
 

 
REPUBLIC OF KENYA 

THE NATIONAL TREASURY AND PLANNING 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

GAZETTE NOTICE ON REGULATORY IMPACT STATEMEMT 

 

ON 

 

DRAFT PUBLIC FINANCE MANAGEMENT (DISASTER MANAGEMENT 

FUND) REGULATIONS, 2022 

 

The National Treasury has developed the Regulatory Impact Statement on the draft 

Public Finance Management (Disaster Management Fund) Regulations, 2022, published 

vide Gazette Notice No. 1671, dated 18th February, 2022. The Regulatory Impact 

Statement is a systemic appraisal of the manner in which the proposed Regulations are 

likely to affect stakeholders to enable the Cabinet Secretary, Members of Parliament, and 

the Kenyan Community to be informed of the environmental, social and economic 

implications of the implementation of the proposed Public Finance Management 

(Disaster Management Fund) Regulations, 2022 

 

Section 5 of the Statutory Instruments Act, 2013 requires a regulation-making authority 

to conduct public consultations drawing on the knowledge of persons having expertise in 

fields relevant to the proposed statutory instrument and ensuring that persons likely to be 

affected by the proposed statutory instrument are given an adequate opportunity to 

comment on its proposed content. 

 

This is therefore to request the public to submit written memoranda on the Regulatory 

Impact Statement on the draft Public Finance Management (Disaster Management Fund) 

Regulations, 2022, to reach the undersigned on or before 11th March, 2022. Hardcopies 

of the written memoranda to be submitted to the undersigned through P.O Box 30007-

00100, Nairobi. Soft Copies of the written memoranda can also be submitted to 

dfsa@treasury.go.ke with a copy to communications@treasury.go.ke. 

 

The draft Regulatory Impact Statement and draft Regulations are available on the 

National Treasury website (www.treasury.go.ke). 
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